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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 7 September 2009, the Ministerial Council on Energy (MCE) Energy Technical and Safety Leaders Group released the Draft Energy Technical and Safety Harmonisation Enhancement Plan (Draft Plan) and the associated consultation Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) for a five week public consultation period.
2. Public submissions to the Draft Plan and consultation RIS closed on 9 October 2009.  The Department of Employment, Economic Development and Innovation and the Department of Justice and the Attorney General have prepared a whole-of-Government response to the Draft Plan and consultation RIS.
3. Cabinet approved a whole-of-Government response to be submitted to the MCE Secretariat.

4. Attachments
· Queensland Response to the Draft Energy Technical and Safety Harmonisation Enhancement Plan and associated Consultation Regulatory Impact Statement.
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